
Winter Alert Information regarding 

Busing 


St. James School does not have delayed openings. If 
school is to be in session, the opening time is as usual. 

If the weather is inclement in the morning and you have 
not received a phone call alert regarding closing, check 
our website (mysaintjames.com). If there is not a 
statement that the school is closed but you are 
concerned about busing, check your public school 
sending district's website for a delayed opening in your 
area or listen to the radio for this information on 101.5 
FM - Storm Alert 

If the district has a delay of one hour, for example, your 
pick up time would be one hour later from the normal 
time. Students are not marked tardy on such days. 

This information is in the Parent/Student Handbook and on the Winter 
Alert information sent home at the beginning ofthe school year. 

http:mysaintjames.com

